
All he students of FYUGP |N Semecster and 3d and 5th semester of CBCS are hereby informed 
that those who have not either appeared or failed in the sessional examination held recently 
will be given a chance to reappear in the exam which will be held on 17th November. 2023 as 

Rhe sehedule given below: 

NOTICE 

14/||/2023 

FYUGP Major Minor: Room no 73 at l0-11AM. 

3d sem 5ih Sem: Room no 75 at l0-|| AM 
FYUGP AEC (Altemative English): Room no 73 at 01-02 PM 

N.B The students who have not submitted the home assignments are requested to submit the 
respective assignments before the 30h of November, 2023 to the Department of English. 

This should be considered as most urgent. 

Sighature 
HoD Head of the 

Department 
Dept. of English Mangaldai College, Mangaldai 


